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Sent: Tuesday, September 26, 2023 4:15 PM
To: THOMAS Wesley * DEQ <wesley.thomas@deq.oregon.gov>
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Subject: September 12, 2023 - DNAPL Dissolution Modeling Approach - Meeting Notes

Hi Wes,
Attached are the slides from the September 12, 2023 meeting to discuss model calibration and the
DNAPL dissolution modeling approach.  Please let us know if you have any questions.

Thanks,
Matt

Matthew Davis LG (WA), RG (OR)
Managing Scientist

ANCHOR QEA, LLC 
mdavis@anchorqea.com 
949 Market Street, Suite 700
Tacoma, WA 98402
Direct:     206-971-2687
Mobile:   253-777-5525
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privileged work product prepared in anticipation of litigation.  The information is intended for the
use of the individual or entity named above.  If you are not the intended recipient, please be aware
that any disclosure, copying distribution or use of the contents of this information is prohibited.  If
you have received this electronic transmission in error, please notify us by telephone at (206) 287-
9130.




